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Background Information: 
 

The Procurement Department, on behalf of the Department of Food and Nutrition Services, 
is requesting approval of a contract to General Mills, Inc. located at 1 General Mills Blvd. 
Minneapolis, MN 55426. The estimated annual value of the contract award is $200,000. 

           
Discussion: 
 

This contract will be utilized to supply and deliver Manufacturer Direct Cereal Products 
for the school food program.  Food products will be delivered to the warehouse and then 
distributed to each school.  

   
The contracting vehicle for this procurement is Harford County Public School’s Bid #19-

BWR-028, Manufacturer Direct Cereal Products.    
 

The funding source is the Food and Nutrition Department budget.    
 
Superintendent’s Recommendation:  
 
 The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education accept the 
recommendation made by the Procurement Department and award the contract General Mills, Inc 
for $200,000. 
 
 This contract shall be effective through June 30, 2023.  


